
July 23, 2018 
 
 
Minutes of the July 12, 2018 General Meeting 
 
 
 
Denise Pratt announced that the winner of the Blue & White Tournament was the Blue team 
with a score of 110 to 88. The White team paid $16.00 each for the lunch. 
 
Denise also reminded everyone that we are starting to work on the 2019 calendar and to please 
think about volunteering for events in 2019. 
 
Joan Munn conducted a vote on whether or not to delete Section 5 from Article III in the bylaws 
which states that no member may concurrently belong to the Rossmoor 18 hole and 9 hole 
groups. (This vote was taken without presentation and discussion of the pros and cons of the 
proposal.) The vote was 16 yeas vs 15 nays by a show of hands. It did not pass by the required 
two-thirds vote. 18ers cannot join the 9ers. 
 
Marian Handy passed out a current spreadsheet of the treasury report. 
 
Marcia Belcher spoke about how the club is adhering to the new Thursday rules and was very 
thankful. 
 
Joyce McCann discussed a few of the rules that will change in 2019. She will also head up a 
rules seminar in late February. Date TBA 
 
Pil Choo discussed the 2nd Guest Day coming up on August 2nd. 
 
Robin Moreau updated us on the status of EBTP.  
 
Janice Davis updated us on the status of DVTP 
 
John Bowron and Gordan Van Kessel BBQ’d our wonderful hot dogs this year. 
 
 
Denise Pratt and her friend Maura Mendoza supplied lunch after the tournament 
 
 


